
Jim Hogg Park Pavilion rePair 
and reconstruction 

The Jim Hogg Park Pavilion has been hosting events and gatherings for decades. It is now in 
desperate need of repair and reconstruction. It needs a new roof and support structure. This is 
projected to cost $120,000. The Quitman Development Corp established this fund with a 
generous donation to ensure the pavilion remains an incredible asset to Quitman and the 
surrounding communities.   

Donations of cash are accepted for this fund are tax deductible. Cash donations can be made 
online or by calling 903-394-8941.  

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=DWWJ22H42X6JG



